
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We at Wolf Farms Precision are hoping all had a safe and prosperous harvest.   
Now is the time to start thinking of planter and meter inspections. We encourage 
everyone to get this work done early.  Replacement parts may run in short supply 
as the winter moves towards spring.  We also have systems in stock for anyone 

looking to upgrade their planter. Contact us and schedule your equipment 
service/installs today. 

 

Planning for Spring 2022, The Time is Now!  
Here are some of the things we feel are important at this time of year:  

• Review your planter performance both from planting season and the results you saw 

during harvest.  

o Did the planter operate correctly during planting?  

o Was there undue problems or breakdowns?   

o Did you see the emergence that you desired? 

o Was your harvested crop affected by any type of planter failure? 

o Does your planter need consumables replaced?  

• Consider component service.  

o Meters have many wear items in them. Let us run 

them in our component shop. We will service any 

meter, SpeedTube, vApply HD, SmartFirmer, or the 

like and give you a performance report.  

 

 

o Planter Inspections: Schedule your appointment today! Have you planter 

inspected by our qualified Wolf Farms Precision team to ensure it is 

ready to go to the field.  Call Chuck at 815-977-0968. 
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